

Turkey Day is upon us! That means a few things that happen every year at this time:

1) <u>2022 Officer Elections!</u> Elections will be held at the December meeting, Dec 4. Nominations were made at the November meeting and are:

President: Richard Miller (Incumbent)

Vice President: Ed Penniman (Incumbent)

Secretary: Ken Frazier

Treasurer: Greg Caswell (Incumbent)

Please plan to attend this important meeting to support our club and officers!

- 2) <u>Brown Santa</u>. The club voted at the November meeting to once again support the Williamson County Sheriff Dept's Brown Santa program. Donations need to be made by the November 30 deadline so we can decide at the December meeting how to distribute collected funds. Donations can be mailed to the club's mailbox: GTACC, PO Box 2082, Georgetown, TX 78627.
- 3) <u>DUES!</u> 2022 Dues are due, \$25 annual fee can be paid three different ways: Via GTACC website @ GTACC.Org
 Mail check to club mailbox @ PO Box 2082, Georgetown, TX 78627 or: Bring dues to the December meeting.

Come on out, if you haven't been in a while, we'd love to see you....and collect your \$\$!

As of this writing, 73 members HAVE paid their 2022 dues 60 2021 members have NOT paid their 2022 dues.

Which group are you in?



We have a *plethora* of new members this month:
Lacey Berumen-1995 Chevy Corvette, 2014 Mercedes Benz SL 550 AMG
Tony Berumen-2004 Chevy Corvette Z06, 2004 Mercedes Benz 500 AMG
Lee Barrett-2008 Chevy Corvette
Bill Schmidt 1975 Plymouth Duster
Fred Close-1968 Chevy Chevelle SS 396 Convertible
Wayne Coates-1933 Chevy Master 5-window Coupe

Club Activities

<u>Benold Middle School Cruise In</u>, October29. The club provided 9 classic vehicles for inspection by the 8th grade class. There were approximately 170 8th grade students in attendance, all very well-behaved and courteous. There was even a Hula-Hoop contest! (We didn't participate!)







<u>City or Taylor Main Street Car Show</u>, October 30. In case you have not heard, there were more than 800 cars in Taylor for this show. By my count, there were 15 member's cars in attendance with Ken Frazier's 240Z taking one of the top prizes.

November's Cruise In, Major's Burger Company, Liberty Hill, TX We had 20+ members attending & enjoying great food and greater company.







November 2021 pg. 3



Last Month's mystery tool: Pickle Fork! Guessed by several members!



This Month's mystery tool:



Thanks to Ken Frazier

November 2021 pg. 4



OK, how 'bout a mystery member ID:

Can you identify this handsome couple bringing Christmas presents and the vehicle they're driving? (Circa 1968)



Thought for the day from Brian Polk:

You only need two tools in life.....WD-40 and duct tape. If it moves and doesn't, use WD-40... if it moves and shouldn't, use duct tape.



